Pine Street Elementary is a School of Dignity and Respect

Thank you for helping us make Pine Street Elementary a learning community of
Dignity and Respect. Ijust wanted to drop a thank you to all of the parents for
modeling what it means to show dignity and respect to our students. It is those little
actions that we sometime take for granted that can truly make the difference in people’s
lives without us even being aware. When we show our children thought our own
vocabulary like saying please and thank you or through our actions like obeying the
street signs or making sure you're not blocking someone’s driveway when you pick up
or drop off your children it really helps us reinforce our ideal that we are a school of
dignity and respect. So thank you from all of us here at the school. We greatly
appreciate the amazing parent group that we have and your continued support in
helping us and your children build a school and community of dignity and respect for
all.

Mr. Arbuthnott

“WE ARE WHAT WE REPEATEDLY DO;
EXCELLENCE, THEN, IS NOT AN ACT BUT A
HABIT.”

~Aristotle



